
 

CAT ENCLOSURE  
REDUCTION IN REGISTRATION FEE APPLICATION 

 

Owners of cats within Golden Plains Shire who have a dedicated cat enclosure, either separate or attached to 
their house, and where the cats do not roam outside of the enclosure, can apply to have their registration fee 
halved. (For new registrations, this will apply immediately. For current registrations, this will apply when 
registrations are due in April 2025). This program does not apply to owners of fertile cats.  
 

APPLICANT DETAILS 

Name of Applicant:  

Address where cats 
are to be kept 

 

Postal Address  

Email Address  

Phone Numbers  

After hours 

 

Business hours 

 

Mobile 

Name of cats  

*(More than 2 cats may 
require extra approval) 

 

1. 

2. 

*3. 

*4. 

 
Please tick boxes to complete application. 
 
   Photo/s of enclosure attached. 
 
  I will allow Council to inspect my enclosure (if required). 
 
  My cat/s is/are sterile.  
 
 
 
 
DECLARATION 
 
I make this application in the belief that the above information is true and correct. 
 
 
 

Signed:  Date: 

Print Name: 

 

  

 



 

CAT ENCLOSURE  
REDUCTION IN REGISTRATION FEE APPLICATION 

 

 

 

Office Use Only 

 

 Yes/No Officers’ initials  

For previously registered Cats - Changed to Category 3   

For new registrations – Entered as Category 3   

 

 

COLLECTION NOTICE 

Personal information collected on this form shall be used by Council’s Community Compliance and Prosecutions Division to 
complete this application and provide you with relevant updates.  Council may disclose your information to other internal 
departments in order to process your application and your information will not be disclosed to any external party without your 
consent, unless required to do so by law.  If you do not provide us with all required information Council may not process your 
application and and your registration will be charged at the full rate. You have the right to access your personal information 
and make any necessary corrections. If you have any queries or wish to gain access to amend your information please 
contact the Coordinator Community Compliance and Prosecutions or the Privacy Officer on (03) 5220 7111 or 
enquiries@gplains.vic.gov.au. 

Council will comply with its Privacy Policy and Information Privacy Principles in schedule 1 of the Privacy and Data 
Protection Act 2014 and the Health Records Act 2001 in relation to the use, storage and disclosure of information. If you 
have any queries regarding this Privacy Statement, please contact the Privacy Officer in writing to 
enquiries@gplains.vic.gov.au or PO Box 111, Bannockburn 3331. 
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